
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR SPECIAL USE 
 

RESCHEDULED – Special Meeting 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of Township of 
Rome will conduct a Public Hearing as a special meeting on Monday, October 
5th, 2020 at 7:00 pm at the Rome Township Hall, 9344 Forrister Rd, Adrian, 
Michigan to consider the following matter: 
 
A Special Use Permit Application of Thomas Rupley located at 7630 Forrister 
Road, Adrian, Michigan, to display and sell classic automobiles.  
 
Written objections or comments will also be considered if submitted to Rome 
Township Planning Commission, 9212 Woerner Road, Onsted, MI 49265, on or 
before the date and time set forth above for the public hearing. The Rome 
Township Board reserves the right to alter any recommendation in response to 
said hearing. 
 
This is an open meeting and citizens may testify in person, in writing, or by 
representative. Further information may be obtained through the Rome 
Township Clerk at (517) 605-5163.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 


